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PLATINUM JUBILEE CELEBRATION 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We would like to invite you to join us on Friday 27th May for an afternoon of Platinum 

Jubilee celebrations! 

On the day, your child can come into school wearing red, white, and blue, to get into the 

Jubilee spirit! 

The afternoon will begin with a picnic at lunchtime. You are invited to join the children at 

12:30pm and bring your own packed lunch – please note no alcohol, or products containing 

any nuts. Please feel free to bring your own picnic blankets and chairs too. 

If your child would like a school picnic lunch, this can be ordered through the link sent from 

the school office (deadline for orders is Friday 13th May). This will be the choice of school 

dinner for that day and we ask that you pre-pay unless your child is eligible for free school 

meals. Any child not requiring a school picnic lunch must bring their own packed lunch. 

We have music throughout the afternoon from the school choir and The Major Oak Chorus, 

and a special performance from Mrs Sills’ Dance Club. We will also be joined by some of the 

Sherwood Rangers Yeomanry who will present all children with a commemorative medal. 

Prizes will also be presented to the winners of the Platinum Jubilee whole school homework 

competition. 

School will finish at the normal time of 3:15pm, however parents and carers who are 

present will be able to take their children home from 2:30pm. 

We hope that you will be able to join us!  

Thank you,  

 

 

Mrs Charlesworth 
 

 

 

 


